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January 19, 2024 
 
 
Paula Cullison 
Arizona Women’s Partnership, Inc. 
13058 N Surrey Circle 
Phoenix, AZ 85029 
 
Dear Paula, 
 
On behalf of Angel Heart Pajama Project, I would like to express my sincere appreciation for your 
ongoing support during the past years. You have been very generous in providing grants to be able to 
purchase new pajamas for children in need.  
 
In 2022 and 2023 Angel Heart gifted over 7,300 pairs of pajamas to children who were living in foster 
care, safe houses, shelters, being treated at children’s hospitals or medical facilities, receiving food 
subsidies through local food banks, or who were attending HeadStart Preschools. 
 
The purpose of Angel Heart is to help every child feel cared about by others, and we want them to 
know they are loved and special. Arizona Women’s Partnership was instrumental in realizing our 
purpose. 
 
The following are Mission Moments to reflect the impact Angel Heart has made: 

 
 
Meet the Lions Club Members of South Tucson and the Cyber Lions of 
Tucson who provide free eye 
exams and lenses to children in need. Angel Heart has partnered with 
both clubs to help do eye screening and also to provide the children with 
new pajamas and books. 
 

 
 
 
Meet Joe, a Domestic Violence Detective with the Tucson Police Department. Joe learned about Angel 
Heart when his wife organized a Pajama Drive. He visited Angel Heart’s warehouse and learned about 
the work of Angel Heart and its far-reaching efforts to ensure children in need receive new, warm, cozy 
pajamas to make them feel comfortable and bring a smile to their faces. Now Joe and his fellow 
officers on the force receive pajamas for the children they work with during the year. 
 

http://www.angelheartpajamaproject.org/


 

 
 
 
 
 
Meet the Tucson’s Sun Tran Bus employees delivering pajamas and books to 12 
agencies on their route, who will distribute them to kids and help put a smile on 
each one!  
 
 
 
 
 
Angel Heart’s primary mission is to serve children in need who live in distressed situation and under 
very difficult circumstances. In addition, we strive to create community partnerships in order to do 
more outreach to best meet the needs of the children. 
 
Once again, thank you Paula and the Arizona Women’s Partnership. We have made our mission 
possible through our partnership with YOU! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Patti Lopez 
Executive Director 
Patti.lopez@ymail.com 

 
 
 
 


